
TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Email 

SILVANA RDOAN 6le Kall 

2kl@a' cha '( 
{at el 
YI £458N  

~±z@.Nas s  



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Email Address 

G 

Name 

RC.&i 
le,y 

Goe 

I 
I 

-- - ------------- 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature 

/1« 

/ v z b a  

I  

I  



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA--SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name 

fess Getto 

kcuac McGwee,, 

5 %% 

5 0 1 1 , , % ..  

Signature 

a 

Address Email 

 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Email Address Signature 

Na'ale 

G i  llor 

Name 

ks 
tna thl 

Ma el (dlo 
Ga.L Snu.. 

/l(Heu {an 

7nth {uUe 

'oil ;  

I  

]  me Rt 

} o as i s  
lv 

I 



-- . 

TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

ems A @doe 

.e 
I  

[& b %  

. 2 kale la, 
Vora bu. 

I  

I  

•  I  

I 
I 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA--SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

zGo L t e  in 

)oxicw ha 40 

%en 
/ r~ 

@ ( lo \s  
U L  

�  

elten Glen 
I 

- 7  

� 
' 

ho.-h / Z 

/  

­ 4£4%  H/A 

Je C(EN » 

I 
I 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

Horta 7n¢ [6nlllj, 

/0 1,< 
h7Af 

/loan Lo 

Ill4 E v \ Ala»
8Ab- 0 

(4u 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

' We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

I 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA- ·SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Email 

,. 

Address 

A 

Signature Name 

J P •  

Kl4NG» CAI 

?ss» Net 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA- SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

2  

­ 

• 

I 



TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

RE: SHERIDAN COLLEGE HOUSING AREA-SPECIAL POLICY AREA 

TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

We, the undersigned, being residential Owner Stakeholders in the properties 
detailed below DO NOT APPROVE the above-mentioned rezoning proposal for our 
neighbourhood. Sheridan College has more than sufficient lands located within it's 
campus to achieve this very goal without the disruption and destruction of the 
integrity and aesthetics of our single family neighbourhood. 

Name Signature Address Email 

Lue" Ste 

.9l 

I 



TO: Mayor; Marc Grant; Jeff Knoll 

TOWN OF OAKVILLE 
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